
The Chairman of ALSAI Mr. Arben Shehu held a meeting with the British ambassador in 

Albania, Mr. Alastair King – Smith 

 

The Chairman of ALSAI, Mr. Arben Shehu held a meeting today in the premises of the ALSAI 

with the British Ambassador to Albania, Mr. Alastair King – Smith. The British ambassador was 

also accompanied in the meeting by the political adviser, Mrs. Artela Mitrushi.  

 

 

 

Mr. Shehu thanked the British Ambassador for the meeting and expressed his appreciation for 

the relations and successful cooperation between the two countries. Mr. Shehu further presented 

an exposition of the work of the institution, the areas of special interest, as well as emphasized 

the importance of inter-institutional cooperation, in order to prevent negative phenomena in time. 

On his part, Mr. King-Smith also expressed his thanks and appreciation for the mutual 

cooperation emphasizing the strengthening of democracy, especially in independent institutions, 

through the culture of accountability as an essential objective. The Ambassador emphasized the 

work of ALSAI, highlighting the quality of the audit reports, not only for their professional 

nature and the importance they have for specific institutions, but also that they serve as a very 

reliable source of information for the media and the public, providing transparency. Mr. Shehu 

and Mr. King - Smith expressed their full commitment to further deepen bilateral cooperation in 

identifying areas of common interest and strengthening capacities. 

 


